
To,
BSE Limited
Floor 25, P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001.

Dear Sir/Madam

Date: 23/09/2023 

Yours Faithfully,

For, SANBLUE CORPORATION LIMITED

JEKIL PANCHOLI
COMPANY SECRETARY
FCS 12329

Sub: INTIMATION OF CLOSURE OF TRADING WINDOW FOR THE QUARTER ENDED 30/09/2023

This is to inform you that pursuant to the “Code of Fair Disclosure ( Including determination of 
Legitimate Purpose), Internal procedures and conduct for Regulating, Monitoring and Reporting of 
Trading by Designated Person(s)” of the Company and the SEBI(Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015,the Trading window for dealing in securities of the Company by Designated 
Persons and their Immediate relatives will remain closed with effect from October 01,2023 until 48 
hours after the declaration of financial Results by the Company for the Quarter ending on September 
30,2023.

The date of Board Meeting of the Company for review and approval of the Financial results for the 
Quarter ending on September 30,2023 will be intimated in due course.

We request you to kindly take the same on your record and acknowledge.
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